UNITED STATES MISSION

TO THE

EUROPEAN UNION

Office of Agricultural Affairs
13 rue Zinner, 1000 Brussels, Belgium

Tel: (32) (2)

Fax: (32) (2)

April 30, 2012

Mr. Ladislav Miko
Deputy Director General
Directorate-General Health and Consumers
B-1049 Brussels
Belgium

Dear Mr. Miko,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the impact assessment period.

Please find the United States' response to the Questionnaire for Animal Cloning for Food Production distributed by DG SANCO attached.

Yours Sincerely,

United States Mission to the European Union